



Mr. Carl Dabelstein 12524 "C" Street Omaha 44, Nebraska

Dear Mr. Dabelstein:

This is to verify your reception of Radio Station KETO on January 3, 1963 from 12:48 to 1:09 a.m. Central Standard Time.

KETO broadcasts at 1590 kcs. with a power output of 5,000 watts and directional antenna at night. Our transmitter is located on Bainbridge Island just West of Seattle.

Our frequency was formerly used by KTIX. KETO purchased the frequency, changed call letters and began regular broadcasts on December 3, 1962.

At the present time our coverage maps are in production. If you will write me in a couple of weeks I will be glad to forward a map to you.

Thank you for your interest in KETO and I hope that we hear from you again.

Very truly yours,

RADIO KETO AM, FM, FM/STEREO

George A. Edgar, Station Manager

GAE: 11